
 

  

 

 

6 June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: EYFS, KS1 & KS2 Sports Days 2025 
 
Following usual Belmore tradition, we will be holding Sports Day events this year. We will be inviting 
parents/carers to attend and support the children. There will be a designated area for you to watch if 
you wish - please ensure you stay within this space for Health and Safety reasons. The entrance and 
exit will be via the main KS2 Playground gate. Following the afternoon sessions, parents will be asked 
to leave the premises, the gates will then re-open for whole school dismissal. 
 

Dates and Year Groups Parent Arrival Times Event Start Times 

Thursday 12 June – Morning – Year 4 & 6  
 

9:10am – 9:20am 9:30am – 11am  

Thursday 12 June – Afternoon – Year 1 & 2 
 

1:30pm – 1:40pm 1:40pm – 3:10pm  

Friday 13 June – Morning – Year 5 & 3   
 

9:10am – 9:20am 9:30am – 11am 

Friday 13 June – Afternoon – Reception 
 

1:30pm – 1:40pm 1:40pm – 3:10pm 

Friday 20 June – Morning – Nursery 
 

9:20am – 9:30am 9:45am – 11am  

Friday 20 June – Afternoon – SEND Hub 
 

1:30pm – 1:40pm 1:45pm – 3pm 

Please arrive on time as there will be no admittance to the sports day after the playground gates have 
closed. Gates will be locked during the sports days - parents will be unable to join or leave unless there 
is an emergency. 

 
Your child will need to wear their PE kit to school and suitable trainers (different to school shoes). 
Children are able to wear their house colours if they wish (Nursery and Reception can wear normal PE 
kits and will be given labels).  Just as a reminder, these are as follows:  
St Andrew’s – Blue, St David’s – Yellow, St Patrick’s – Green, St George’s – Red  
 
Please ensure your child has a bottle of water in school with them.  If it is a sunny day, please ensure 
your child also has a sun hat and sun cream. Snacks and drinks will be available to purchase on the 12 
and 13 June from the PTA.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Tufano 
PE Lead 


